
NOTICE OF INTENET TO FILE APPLICATION

Johnsville, California intends to file an application for federal financial assistance with the U. S. Department of Agriculture, Rural Development, Rural Utilities Service.  The Johnsville Public Utility District is doing a tank improvement and liquid chlorination project. Any comments regarding this application should be submitted to the Johnsville Public Utility District, 5267 Main Street, Blairsden, CA, 96103.

the Notice of Intent to File is one of the last steps, besides the engineering report being finalized. I have attached the completed statement John filled out mid-September. Here are more directions for when to submit it and where: The Notice of Intent only needs to be published once, in the general circulation of the area served. Mike agrees the Portola newspaper is a good option, or the Quincy newspaper. It must be published no sooner than 60 days before the application is submitted or no later than 60 days after the application is submitted. 

Do it on line in the legal notice section NOT classified. Save a copy of receipt and add.

